
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

December 15, 2020 
Delegations 
 

 
 
2021 Interim Operating 
Budget 
 
 

2021 General Election 
 
 
 
 

Council had two delegations – one from a ratepayer to 
discuss a land matter and another from Ridge Utilities 
Limited. Council has approved the Town to pursue 
working with Ridge Utilities (please see agenda 
attachment for more information about Ridge Utilities). 

 
Council has approved the 2021 interim operating budget.  
Approval of an interim budget  gives administration the 
authority to run the business of the organization in the 
new year while administration and Council work toward 
finalizing the 2021 operating budget.      

Council approved Abe Tinney as the Returning Officer 
and Kurtis Pratt as the Substitute Returning Officer for 
the 2021 General Election. Information on the election is 
forthcoming, so stay tuned.  
      
For more information on either of the above, or on other items discussed at the 
meeting, please view the December 15 Agenda Package on the town website or call the 
town office at 403 752 3322. 
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